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the school returns, when a pupil enters the school he

should be given a register number, which number he should

retain during the entire period he is in the school. It

is noticed on the return that the Principal has given the

same register number to different pupils. This leads to

confusion and saates difficulty in the checking of

these returns. He should see that all theVlumns as

called for in the returns are properly filled in in the

case of each of the pupils.

Your obedient servant.

Jno McLiam

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.
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